
  

 

  
  
 
 
Chairman Vidal called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm 
 
Attendance: 
Present: 
Carlos A. Vidal 
Caren Dunn          
John J. McLaughlin 
Patrick J. O’Brien                        
Thomas M. Stanley 
Absent: none 
 
Councillor O’Brien moved to approve the minutes from September 21, 2020. The motion was 
approved on a voice vote.  
 
National Grid Grant of Location to install and maintain approximately 35' of 6" PL LP in the 
intersection of Bacon Street and Emery 
Councillor McLaughlin moved to lay the matter on the table. The motion was approved on a 
voice vote.  
 
Fuel Storage License to allow for 25,000 gallons of gasoline and 5,000 gallons of diesel storage 
for the premises at 790 Main Street 
Mr. Huseyin Sevincgil, P.E. spoke on behalf of the petitioner, Councillor McLaughlin asked 
about large trucks using the gas station. Councillor O’Brien asked about the rational for adding 
diesel. Councillor McLaughlin moved approval of the license. The motion was approved on a 
voice vote and the matter was forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval.  
 
Councillor Dunn moved to adjourn 7:08 pm. The motion was approved on a voice vote.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Joseph W. Vizard, Assistant City Clerk 
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